
 

 

 
Annual Meeting Hotel Information 

 
 

Annual Educational Meeting 
Thursday and Friday, June 4 & 5, 2015 

Sea Crest Beach Hotel  
350 Quaker Road, North Falmouth, MA 

For ONL Room Block Reservations  
Please call 1-800-225-3110/1-508-540-9400 

 or use this link to register online:  Organization of Nurse Leaders 
 The deadline for hotel reservations is  Friday, May 1, 2015  

 
Sea Crest Beach Hotel welcomes visitors and conference attendees from around the 

work with the beauty, hospitality and magic of Cape Cod.  The 700-foot private, 
white-sand beach is perfect for a beautiful walk, a relaxing nap in the sun or 

sunbathing to your heart’s content.  Make your reservations early!  This hotel 
becomes very popular in early June. 

 
Join friends and colleagues at the Awards Dinner and find out who this year's 

recipients of the Mary B. Conceison and the Elaine K. Sherwood awards are.  Enjoy 
our speakers Tim Porter O’Grady (Thursday) and Scott Palmer (Friday; The 

Principles of Persuasion – Crafting your Message).  As always the business meeting 
will be very informative and you will be introduced to the new ONL board for  

2015-2016.  We will also celebrate Sharon Gale’s last annual meeting as the ONL 
Chief Executive Officer. 

 

We are looking forward to seeing everyone in June. 
 

 

 

https://gc.synxis.com/rez.aspx?Hotel=28441&Chain=7355&template=GCF&shell=GCF&arrive=6/3/2015&depart=6/5/2015&adult=1&child=0&group=ORGNL

